
 

 

Seton LaSalle Band Fundraiser 

Sarris Christmas Candy Sale 

 

1. All orders must be turned in by Friday, November 13th, 2020.  Please 

return orders to Mr. Guzik or directly to Penny Zamborsky. 

2. When submitting your order, return the Master Form ONLY and One Check 

for the total order payable to Seton LaSalle Band (remember to place your 

Child’s name and Sarris Christmas in the Memo Line of your check) 

3. Do NOT turn in your glossy tri-fold order form that people have competed 

with their selections, you will need this to sort your order upon delivery 

4. Delivery to SLS will likely be Wednesday, December 9th.  The pick-up time 

and location will be determined at a later date. 

5. Profits for each student will be determined based on the total amount of 

the fund-raiser.  The profit percentage ranges from 25-35%  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at tracyzamborsky@gmail.com 

 

Thank you!     

Tracy Zamborsky 


